
 

 
Dear Mr Canavan, 
  
We had Mrs Mulholland’s wonderful Primary 4 
class visiting us this morning in 
Cookstown Library. I was blown away by how 
attentive, enthusiastic and knowledgeable the 
pupils were about the library and about various 
authors that they enjoy reading.  
 
Please pass my praise and thanks on to Mrs 
Mulholland and her P4 pupils – they were a 
delight to have, and we would love to see them 
back again. 
  
With best wishes, 
  
BLM Cookstown Library 
 
 

   


